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Mathematics & Statistics

Based on the data that the department collected, the external consultant considered Math 572 a very well designed and well taught course. In particular, the consultant commented the excellent adaption of the textbook that covers a wide range of important topics and the good supplemental course material selected by Professor Chopra that complemented the textbook very well. The consultant concluded that the course is “certainly successful in helping the students acquire knowledge of diverse statistical techniques, as stated in the course objectives.”

The consultant also noticed that at WSU, introductory statistics courses are also offered at other departments and sometimes more than one similar course is offered at the same time. The consultant suggested that the instruction of introductory statistics courses should be consolidated at the Department of Mathematics and Statistics and be taught by statisticians. The assessment committee has discussed this comment and considered it a useful suggestion that will certainly be helpful in future curriculum planning.
The results of  the Graduating Senior Exit Survey collected from four graduating seniors was reviewed and discussed. These results of the surveys did not indicate a necessity for any changes at this time. The department chair agreed.

